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February 27, 2023 

 

 

 

The Honorable John Cornyn 

United States Senate 

Washington, DC  20510 

 

Dear Senator Cornyn: 

 

 Thank you for your January 24, 2023 letter to the Department of Homeland Security 

(DHS).  Secretary Mayorkas asked that I respond on his behalf. 

 

We appreciate your thoughts on U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services’ (USCIS) 

efforts to implement the EB-5 Reform and Integrity Act of 2022 (RIA).  Thank you for sharing 

your concerns about USCIS’ remarks on the new sustainment requirements.  Your feedback and 

that of your constituents, as with any member of Congress and other EB-5 stakeholders, is 

always welcome as we implement the RIA.   

  

USCIS appreciates your suggestion to engage with the stakeholder community when 

implementing the RIA and is committed to engaging with the public on a regular basis.  In line 

with this commitment, USCIS has planned quarterly stakeholder engagements through Fiscal 

Year 2023 plans to publish updates to “EB-5 Questions and Answers” posted on the USCIS 

website.  USCIS is constantly looking for ways to improve our engagement with EB-5 

stakeholders and remains committed to transparency for all benefits we administer, to include the 

EB-5 program.  

 

Thank you again for your letter and interest in this important issue.  Should you require 

any additional assistance, please have your staff contact the USCIS Office of Legislative Affairs 

at (240) 721-3801. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 

 

 

Ur M. Jaddou 

Director 
 




